
 
 

May 25, 2025 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

My name is Vincent Mas and I am the Coordinator of Accessibility Services at Berkeley College 
in New York City. I am writing to wholeheartedly offer a letter of recommendation for Mr. Jerren 
Ajodhasingh for any future employment opportunities. 

I have known Jerren since he started his academic career at Berkeley College in January, 2024. 
Jerren has consistently demonstrated exceptional qualities that make him an outstanding 
student, a dedicated volunteer and a role model for his peers. He exhibits professionalism, 
attention to detail and leadership skills on all projects. He has shown that hard work can result in 
achieving one’s goals and this sets a high standard of excellence for those who work with him. 
His biggest strength is his ability to connect with others and collaborate to see projects through 
to completion. These qualities will make him a valuable team player and an asset to any 
organization that hires him. 

Please contact me directly at (914) 377-5545 if you have any questions or if you would like to 
discuss this recommendation. 

 

Best Regards, 

Vincent Mas 
 
Vincent Mas  
Coordinator of Accessibility Services 
Office of Accessibility Services 
Berkeley College 
3 E. 43rd St., room 407 
NY, NY 10017 
p: 914-377-5545 
e: vincent-mas@berkeleycollege.edu 
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